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President’s Message 

KRPGA is one of only a few associations in Alaska that has a voice in our sport fishing industry.  Please 
help us continue to increase our membership both the professional and associate. It is vital to keep our 
membership solid to make our voice strong and 
protect our industry. 

On March 10th we will have our annual 
fundraiser.  The annual fundraiser is being held at 
the Soldotna Elks Lodge. There are lots of donations 
to be auctioned off, nice dinner planned, and we will 
have a special guest Gubernatorial Candidate Mike 
Dunleavy.  It should be a fun event.  Please call one 
of the Board members for tickets. Tickets are limited!  

The next general meeting will be March 13, 2018 at 
6:00 at the 4D Professional Building.  Last month’s 
meeting was productive and informative. Our Board 
of Directors have been busy attending meetings and gathering information. There are many committees 
that would welcome additional members and input.  

I will, along with some of the Board members, be attending the Board of Fish meetings in Anchorage March 
6-9th. Major topics KRPGA is focused on are the potential meeting location change for Upper Cook Inlet 
BOF, emergency petition to set net management tool for additional fishing time, and mandatory deep-water 
release mechanism for saltwater charters. 

The Association has a lot on its plate to tackle before we get busy for positive 2018 season. A few dates to 
remember and set aside some time for are: 

2018 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Ray DeBardelaben  President (907) 398-2854  ray@longlivethekings.com 
Alex Douthit   Vice President (907) 398-2080  aksporƞishing@yahoo.com 
Kasey Loomis   Sec/Treas (907) 252-1578  ericloomisfishing@hotmail.com 
Eric Loomis   Director (907) 252-9094  ericloomisfishing@hotmail.com 
Greg Geller   Director (907) 398-6801  greggellerak@gmail.com 
Steven “Redman” Blunk  Director (907) 252-8699   akredman99611@yahoo.com 
Murray Fenton   Director (907) 398-6250 



March 12-16th is the first Kenai River Guide Academy of the 
year. On Friday March 16th from 8:30 AM to 12:00 PM we need 10 
volunteers to help with oral exams. Please call me to sign up at 907-
398-2854. 

May 9th & 11th Kenai River clean up. Please contact Mark 
Glassmaker 907-398-398-6405. 

May 10th we are helping with the Salmon Celebration and will need 
10-12 volunteers.  Please contact Ray at 907-398-2854 or Damon 
Blankenship at 907-351-6810.  

 

Hope to see you at these events! 

Keep a tight line, 
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Sarah Douthit, Administrator 

(907) 252-8843 


